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Gov. Lujan Grisham issues statement on passing 
of J. Paul Taylor  

 
Gov. Michelle Lujan Grisham on Sunday issued a statement following the passing of long-time 
New Mexico legislator and cultural advocate J. Paul Taylor:  
 

“You would be hard-pressed to find an individual as passionate about the people, culture and 
communities of New Mexico as J. Paul Taylor. For my own part, I consider him to be a friend 
and mentor who demonstrated the true heart of a servant, always striving to make New Mexico 
a better place to live for future generations. I have no doubt that the compassion and integrity he 
demonstrated throughout his 102 years of life will be felt for hundreds of years to come.    
 

I offer my sincere condolences to his family and friends – as well as the people of New Mexico –
for the loss of such a legendary leader and advocate.”   
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